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To Whom it may concern

| write to comment on my great worry regarding the Edgware Policy in the proposed Main
Modifications to the Barnet Local Plan. This is really a great concern to me having lived
here for some time now and seeing the changes that have taken place during that time.
Edgware has changed dramatically and if these plans go ahead will change even more
radically which quite frankly disturbs my well being. Already the population has grown and
the building of homes both for private and rental purposes have increased without the
necessary infrastructure to adequately service the amount of people inhabiting the area.
Should the plans apparently in place for the development go ahead | dread to think what a
complete and utter mess this area would become. People would be massing in an area
not fit for either residential or commercial purposes and the streets and walkways would
become unfit for the public to live their lives. Not enough infrastructure would be
available in the ways of shopping, transport, schools, hospitals, doctors surgeries, dentists,
schools and leisure facilities except for those most undesirable and would attract as it does
now those undesirables one can see every day either begging or inhabiting shop fronts
sleeping rough. This money making scheme will not benefit at all those who obviously
really need homes and become a human jungle of undesirability. | urge those in the power
of making decisions to think again if they wish to modernise and upgrade our area of
Edgware and think of a scheme that would benefit all and not change the quality of life to
a lesser degree by polluting the area even more.

| beg you to please arrange for this letter to be considered as part of the Equality Impact
Assessment.

Yours sincerely,

Marilyn Scott





